

ÔN TẬP TIẾNG ANH 6 MỚI THEO UNIT
UNIT 5: NATURAL WONDERS OF THE WORLD

I. Find one odd word A, B, C or D.

- | | | | |
|---------------|--------------|--------------|-------------|
| 1/ A. island | B. mountain | C. bay | D. building |
| 2/ A. long | B. deep | C. wonderful | D. high |
| 3/ A. rock | B. waterfall | C. river | D. lake |
| 4/ A. watch | B. see | C. enjoy | D. look |
| 5/ A. biggest | B. quieter | C. best | D. smallest |

II. Choose the words in the box to make sentences, using superlatives

big cold deep high long

1. Mount Everest is one of the mountains in the world.
2. The Nile is the river in the world.
3. Russia is one of the countries in the world. The weather is still cold in summer.
4. The blue whale is the animal in the world.
5. The Pacific Ocean is the ocean in the world.

III. Fill in the blanks with the appropriate forms of the adjectives in brackets.

1. Bangladesh is the (wet) of the three countries: Vietnam, England and Bangladesh.
2. The Sahara is the world's (hot) desert.
3. Loch Lomond in Scotland is the (large) freshwater lake in Great Britain.
4. Lake Erie is (small) than Lake Huron.

5. Mount Everest is 8.848 meters (high)
6. The Amazon River is (long) than Mekong River.
7. Fansipan is the (high) mountain in Vietnam.
8. Travelling by bus is (cheap) than by taxi.

IV. Read the passage and choose the best answer (A, B or C) to each statement.

Da Nang is one of the most peaceful cities in Viet Nam with a lot of beautiful beaches. This is a wonderful place for those who love seas and enjoy fresh air. Life here is not so busy as that in Ho Chi Minh City. It is not only a beautiful city but also a safe place to live in. Every evening, after work, you can easily catch the sight of families riding to the beach, leaving their motorbikes on the seaside and jumping into the water. They are not afraid of losing their motorbikes. They believe that their vehicles will still be there when they come back. There is no beggar here and the air is fresh. Another good thing is the food. If you love seafood, Da Nang will be the right choice. The food here is very fresh and the price is cheaper than that in Ho Chi Minh City.

1. Da Nang is a good place for sea lovers.
A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say
2. The life in Da Nang is busier than that in Ho Chi Minh City.
A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say
3. There are beautiful mountains in Da Nang.
A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say
4. It is not expensive to buy seafood in Da Nang City.
A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say
5. Da Nang is not only peaceful but also beautiful.
A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say

V. Read the passage and choose the best word (A, B or C) to put in each space.

Hoi An is one of the (1)..... towns in Viet Nam. It (2)..... on the lower section of the Thu Bon river. It is a very beautiful town with a lot of colorful (3)..... which are hung (4)..... the town. Hoi An is famous for one- (5)..... tailoring. Customers order clothes (6)..... the morning and get them in the (7)..... The price is not really (8)..... If you want to find the place of the (9)..... time, Hoi An is a (10)..... choice.

- | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-------------------|
| 1/ A. newer | B. newest | C. oldest |
| 2/ A. are | B. is | C. are being |
| 3/ A. lanterns | B. stars | C. ballons |
| 4/ A. on | B. around | C. up |
| 5/ A. month | B. week | C. day |
| 6/ A. at | B. in | C. on |
| 7/ A. night | B. afternoon | C. evening |
| 8/ A. expensive | B. cheap | C. more expensive |
| 9/ A. modern | B. old | C. new |
| 10/ A. best | B. worst | C. Good |

VI. Read about Da Nang City and answer the questions.

Da Nang has a population of nearly 800,000 people. The Han River flows through the city. The city part on the east bank is newest and more spacious. The city part on the west bank is more crowded. There are five bridges across the river. The Han River Bridge is the newest one now. The cost of living in Da Nang is the lowest in Central Viet Nam. Da Nang has many beaches. Among them, Non Nuoc Beach is one of the beautiful beaches in the world. But walking in the street on a summer afternoon is not a good idea in Da Nang. There are not many trees so there are not many shadows. It is often very hot at noon.

1. What is the population of Da Nang?

2. Which part of the city is more spacious?

3. Which part of the city is more crowded?

4. Which bridge is the newest?

5. What is Non Nuoc Beach like?

VII. Complete the sentences with must or mustn't.

1. You _____ look after the house when your parents are away.

2. You _____ wash your face in the morning.

3. You _____ take your umbrella because it's raining.

4. You _____ drink that milk, it's very hot.

5. You _____ make noise in the class.

VIII. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|----------------------|-------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>fo</u> rest | B. wo <u>n</u> der | C. r <u>o</u> ck | D. l <u>o</u> st |
| 2. A. bea <u>ch</u> | B. <u>ch</u> ease | C. <u>ch</u> ange | D. <u>ch</u> emistry |
| 3. A. f <u>i</u> nger | B. l <u>i</u> p | C. l <u>i</u> ght | D. th <u>i</u> n |
| 4. A. de <u>s</u> ert | B. me <u>t</u> er | C. t <u>e</u> nt | D. ne <u>v</u> er |
| 5. A. bo <u>o</u> ts | B. sciss <u>o</u> rs | C. ca <u>v</u> es | D. mounta <u>i</u> ns |

IX. Write the second sentences so that it has the same meaning to the first one

1. Phuc wants to visit Ayres Rock.

Phuc would _____

2. The Sahara Desert is hotter than any other deserts in the world.

The Sahara is _____

3. How high is Mount Everest?

What is _____

4. No one in the office is cleverer than Mr. Edward.

Mr. Edward _____

5. Shall we go to Ha Long Bay this weekend?

How about _____